
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
June 26, 2014 
  
  
Morris Woodruff  
Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 100  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
 
  
Dear Mr. Woodruff:  
  
The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), is being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electric 
Service: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 1st Revised Sheet No. 175  Original Sheet No. 175  
 
This tariff sheet is being issued on June 26, 2014 to become effective on and after July 26, 2014.    
 
This revision to the Company’s Weatherization Program tariff is needed to reflect changes that were agreed to 
and approved by the Commission in the NONUNANIMOUS STIPULATION AND AGREEMENT REGARDING 
AMEREN MISSOURI’S LOW INCOME WEATHERIZATION PROGRAM in Case No. ER-2012-0166.  Two of 
the provisions of that Stipulation and Agreement were inadvertently overlooked when the compliance tariffs 
were filed in the case.  The two provisions involve the timing of the next Evaluation, Measurement, and 
Verification (EM&V) and the handling of any excess funds reserved for conducting the EM&V.  
 
These proposed changes have been discussed with the Missouri Public Service Commission Staff,  Missouri 
Department of Natural Resources, and the Office of the Public Counsel and they are in agreement with the 
proposed revisions. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
Wendy K. Tatro  
  
Wendy K. Tatro  
Corporate Counsel  
  
 


